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Friday 1st July 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It has been a very busy two weeks at the Academy. The children worked extremely hard during our Pixl test 
week and they have all enjoyed taking part in Sports Day, archery and our skipping workshops. A huge well 
done to Team Pleasley for winning the Sports Day Trophy and many thanks to everyone who came to 
support us. 
 
Annual Reports to Parents and Carers 
You will receive your child’s annual report on Friday 22nd July. Once you have read the report and chatted to 
your child about it, please let your child’s Class Teacher know if there is anything you need to discuss further. 
Class Teachers can be contacted on Class Dojo or via the main office. They will then arrange a telephone 
appointment.  
 
Staff Changes for September 
Mrs Reed, our wonderful Cook, will be retiring at the end of term, after working at our Academy for twenty 
two years! I am sure you would all like to join with me to wish her a very happy retirement and thank her for 
looking after us all so well, for such a long time! Miss Armstrong will take over as Cook, supported by Mrs 
Turner. 
 
Mr Riley, who has taught Maple Class for the past three years will be leaving us at the end of term, along 
with Mrs Parsons who has been a long term supply TA, for over three years. We would like to thank them for 
their hard work and wish them well for the future.  
 
Due to a fall in numbers from Healdswood Infant School, in September, Mr Riley and Mrs Parsons will not be 
replaced and the school will reduce to six classes for one year only. 
 
Transition 
We are so pleased to have our two transition days again this year. They will take place on Tuesday 12th and 
Wednesday 13th July; Year 6 will visit their secondary school and Year 3, 4 and 5 will spend time in their new 
classes. Year 2 will also be joining us. 
On the first transition day your child will bring home a letter to let you know their new class and teacher. 
 
Academy Uniform 
I would like to remind everyone that it is an expectation that all children wear the correct Academy uniform, 
including black shoes (not boots or trainers) and have a uniform PE kit. If you need to buy any new uniform 
for September, orders can be placed directly with our suppliers, Price and Buckland, details are on the 
Academy website. We carry a limited stock, please contact the main office if you require anything.  
I would like to thank everyone for supporting our uniform policy. 
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Diary Dates 
Friday 8th July – Year 6 Theatre Visit 
Monday 11th July – Year 5 Visit to Go Ape 
Tuesday 12th and Wednesday 13th July – Transition Days 
Friday 22nd July – Annual Reports to parents and Carers 
Wednesday 27th July – The Academy closes for the Summer break 
Friday 2nd September – The Academy re-opens for the new academic year 
 
 
I hope you all have a lovely weekend, stay safe and take care of your loved ones. I look forward to seeing 
the children on Monday. 
 
Kind regards, 
Mrs Marples. 
Principal. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


